
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                      
28 February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Residential Update 

We are delighted to confirm that due to high uptake the Year 3 residential trip to Ancient Technology 

Centre will continue. We have now been able to secure the booking and can confirm the final price of 

the trip is £62.70 this includes transport to and from the site, all activities, insurance, food and 

accommodation.    

Payment  

Weduc Payments has now been updated to display the remaining payable balance of £42.70 (this can 

be split into two payments) to enable you to pay in full by 9am, Friday 21 April 2023.    

 

Information Evening  

In the run up to this exciting trip, we would like to invite you to an information evening on Wednesday 

29 March 2023 in the school hall at 5pm.  The agenda for this evening will include an opportunity for 

you to raise any queries or questions you may have and also provide an outline of the activities that 

the children may be involved in together with a comprehensive list of the kit your child will require. 

 

In the meantime, please can the below two forms be completed by Monday 13 March 2023 at the 

latest (they must both be completed): 

 

Medical Form:  https://forms.office.com/e/MLPuzheD19   

 

Code of Conduct: https://forms.office.com/e/kdNLhTpTQW   

 

Should you have any questions regarding the trip please do not hesitate to get in contact with your 

child’s class teacher who will be happy to answer any questions.   As we draw closer to the trip, we 

will be preparing the children in school as well as answering any of their questions or concerns.  

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Rebecca Wood  

Head of School  
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